
 

  
 

 
  

 

Give your best, expect success! 
 

26th January 2024  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have come to the end of another busy week at Temple Mill. This week we have seen a  range 

of visitors come and go with the school.  One of our visitors was Barry Symons who is the 

Assistant Director for Education in the Trust and he wrote a short piece about his visit in this 

week’s newsletter.   

We look forward to another exciting week next week!  

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Lewis  

 

Abbey Court Visit 

This week the pupils at Abbey court came into school to visit Leopard Class.  Leopard class had 

previously visited their school as part of the Inclusion Project and so they were delighted to 

welcome them to Temple Mill.   The children took part in games to get to know one another; shared 

some favourite stories and took part in an Art lesson together.  Great fun was had by all!  

 

Visit to Temple Mill 

My name is Barry Symons and I am the Assistant Director of Education within the Howard Academy 

Trust.  I work with Mrs Lewis and the other leaders in ensuring that the school continues to be the 

best possible school for your children.   

I visit the school weekly but thought I would let you know some updates form the latest visit.  This 

week we meet with some of the subject leaders such as  Mrs Champness and Mrs Ximines.  We 

looked at their plans for their subjects and how well the children were doing in both and we were 

pleased with what we found.   It was great to see how well thought our and  

 

Year 2 Learning  

It has been a busy week in Jaguar class.   
 
We have been measuring socks to see which ones were the stretchiest.   
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We used a metre ruler to measure.   
 
We started to use the running stitch to stitch our initials on the front of our pouches. 
 
We used the geoboards to make shapes in maths 
 

 

Tummy Bugs and sickness 

This week we have seen a few tummy bugs and sickness doing the rounds.  Please can we remind 

everyone that the policy for children who have had sickness and diarrhoea is to stay at home for 48 

hours.  This is to make sure that the illness is not passed on through the class as these kinds of germs 

pass easily between children 

 

Attendance 

Temple will spend next week with Leopards (year 4) as they had 96.3% attendance this week!   

Attendance this week has been 945 and so slight down on our target of 96% 

 

This week’s House Points:  

DIAMOND SAPPHIRE EMERALD RUBY 

 

 

   

71 75 58 91 
 

 

Well done all members of Ruby! 

 

Dates for your diary: 

31/01/2024 Year 4 are visiting Abbey Court Farm 

08/02/2024 TEMPO Film Night  

09/02/2024 Term 3 ends.  

 

19/02/24 Term 4 begins  

04/03 – 11/03 Parent Share sessions – dates for each class TBC  



 

  
 

 
  

12/03 and 13/03/2024 Parent Consultation Evenings (not available to book yet)  

13/3 – 19/03/2024 Book Fair in school.  

28/03/2024 (Thursday) Term 4 ends  

 

15/03/2024 Term 5 Begins  


